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Children in Upper 3, Lower 4 and Upper 4 gained enormous inspiration from our visiting 

author, Chris Priestley a few weeks ago. When asked what narratives he was currently 

planning, Chris told us he was thinking of writing a new collection of short stories told from 

the point of view of an ancient tree. We liked this idea and decided to construct our own 

stories, telling the tales that only trees could tell. The concept certainly captured our 

imaginations. Many stories are inspired by real historical events whereas others are purely 

fictional. Some stories explain how the tree had a particular relevance to the location in which 

it stood.  

Pupils also used the Heroes and Villains theme of this year’s World Book Day to include a 

hero or villain in their tale. The tree was the hero of many stories. A display of some of the 

best examples can be viewed in our library and some children read extracts from their stories 

in the World Book Day assembly.  
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